More urgency needed to rebuild our
fishing fleet

Question:
To ask the Secretary of State for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs, if he
will take urgent steps to help expand the UK fishing fleet. (142753)

Tabled on: 25 January 2021

Answer:
Victoria Prentis:

The Government remains committed to supporting the fishing industry and our
coastal communities. The Trade and Co-operation Agreement with the EU
reflects the UK’'s new status as an independent coastal state, and we have
taken back control of our fishing waters. By the end of the five-and-a-half-
year period, the share of fish in our waters which UK boats will catch will
rise from half to two thirds.

The Government is supporting the opportunities available to the UK’'s fishing
industry and has committed to providing £100m of investment to rejuvenate the
industry and coastal communities across the UK. Further details will be set
out in due course.

The answer was submitted on 02 Feb 2021 at 13:07.
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